The Bluffs of Wildwood Homeowner’s Association


Meeting minutes – January 25, 2022
Board Members in attendance – Dan Williams, Craig Treinen and Barb Delorean 
Premier Property Management:  Vicki Viox 
Resident quorum:  none
Minutes, financials and delinquencies:
· The Board unanimously approved the November 9, 2021 meeting minutes
· The year-end 2021 and January 2022 financial reports were discussed and approved with no changes. 
· There were five owners on the delinquency list and Premier has sent all the appropriate collection letter.
· The activity report and prior months’ maintenance report where included in the packet.

Old Business:
New Business:
· The Board discussed the maintenance items for this year and ask Premier to obtain material and color options for the carport work scheduled for later this summer.
· The Board would also like to get pricing for solar lighting for the carports.

HR – 1, OL – 2, IW – 2, FH – 2, SUM – 2 and WT – 2 = 10 total.
· The Board reviewed the 2022 calendar. The March meeting was changed to 

          March 15, 2022 at 1:00
Meeting adjourned

